
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING FOR AUGUST 5TH 2022 

THE MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY DAVID GARDNER @ 9:00 A.M. IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE DAVID GARDNER, KELLY FENDLEY, RON GAUVIN, LINDA FENDLEY 

AND NEW MEMBERS JO ANN BLAIR, KAREN KERBS, CLIFF PENNICK AND BOARD LIAISON 

STEVE BURKETT. GUESTS WERE BILL LEWIS, DICK WIESMAN AND ED WARD.  

 

 

MINUTES REVIEWED AND APPROVED AS WRITTEN.  

GENERAL MANAGER KARIN SHULMAN GAVE AN UPDATE ON THE 50 DEAD TREES ON AND 

AROUND PMC GOLF COURSE AND OTHER AREAS. THE COMMITTEE DISCUSSED REMOVING 

THE ISLAND ON THE UPPER LAKE IN ORDER TO STORE MORE WATER. ALSO DISCUSSED WAS 

THE AVAILABLE WATER FOR THE GOLF COURSE FROM THE WELL ON #2 FAIRWAY.  

BOARD LIAISON STEVE BURKETT NO COMMENT. 

GOLF OPERATIONS CODY ROSE REPORTED 977 ROUNDS OF GOLF WAS PLAYED IN JULY.  

GOLF MAINTENANCE ANDREAS MONTEJANO AND MIKE PIERCE GAVE THEIR UPDATES ON 

THE WATERING OF THE GOLF COURSE. ALSO DIRECTIONAL FLAGS WILL PLACED ON THE 

HUNDRED YARD MARK ON FAIRWAYS #2, #6 AND 9. THE METORS ON FERN LAKE IS WORKING 

NOW. 

OLD BUSINESS MEMBERS DISCUSSED THE CONDITION OF THE GOLF COURSE AND WATERING.  

NEW BUSINESS THE COMMITTEE DISCUSSED HAVING A NEWS LETTER SENT OUT ONCE A 

MONTH LETTING MEMBERS KNOW WHAT IS GOING ON AT THE GOLF COURSE AND BALL 

PARK AND TRAILS ETCETERA. THE COMMITTEE DISCUSSED WITH MANAGEMENT ABOUT GOLF 

CLUB MEMBERS VOLENTEERING FOR GOLF COURSE MAINTENNANCE.  

MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING BY KELLY FENDLEY SECONDED BY CLIFF PENNICK. THE 

MEETING ADJOURNED @ 9:40 A.M. 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD SEPTEMBER 2ND, @ 9:00A.M. IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY 


